
Welcome to Beech Class 

 

 

 

Firstly we would like to welcome you to Beech Class. We hope you had 

great summer break! We thought in preparation for your first week 

at school, we would send you some information. 

This week – 4th September 2023 

Miss Mewis and Mrs Howes will greet you upon arrival. Please feel free 

to place your belongings on your newly named school peg. During this 

first week, collection will be at 12 noon. Home visits will take place 

during the afternoons for the next two weeks. 

In preparation for the wet weather, please could we ask for 

a named pair of wellies to be brought in. We will keep these 

at school on our welly rack.  

This term, our main focus is getting everyone settled into our school 

learning environment. We would really 

appreciate it if you could bring in a family 

photograph, ideally in a frame that can stand 

and that we can display in the classroom. The 

photograph does not have to be big, it will be 

used mainly as an opportunity for everyone to share the people that 

are important to them.  

P.E days this term are – Wednesdays & Fridays (Please come dressed 

in your P.E kit.) 

Thank you for your continual support 

Miss Mewis, Mrs Howes & Miss Scott 


